

Phone: 410-263-7942 / Fax: 410-280-1853 / TDD-TTY Relay: 711 / www.annapolis.gov

August 30, 2016

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Alderpersons

FROM:

Hilary Raftovich

Deputy City Clerk

RE:

Review of R-25-16

At the regular meeting held on August 3, 2016 the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board (four members in attendance) reviewed proposed Resolution R-25-16.

The Board unanimously decided to recommend favorably on the proposed change in the fee schedule add a fee for Type E Hotels licensees applying for a Refillable Container License.